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BY EMAIL 

December 19, 2024 

Jeff Klassen 
Vice President, Finance 
Niagara-on-the-Lake Hydro Inc. 
PO Box 460 
8 Henegan Road 
Niagara-on-the-Lake ON L0S 1T0 
jklassen@notlhydro.com 

Dear Jeff Klassen:  

Re: EB-2024-0044 Niagara-on-the-Lake Hydro Inc. Application for 2025 Rates  

The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) issued a draft Tariff of Rates and Charges in the 
above-noted proceeding on December 12, 2024. On December 12, 2024, in its 
comments on the draft Tariff of Rates and Charges, Niagara-on-the-Lake Hydro Inc. 
noted an inaccuracy in:  

(1) the Retail Transmission Rate - Network Service Rate - Interval Metered; and  

(2) the Retail Transmission Rate - Line and Transformation Connection Service Rate - 
Interval Metered for the Large Use Service Classification. 

The correction can be found on page 5 of the Tariff of Rates and Charges, of which a 
copy is attached. The lines now read: 

Retail Transmission Rate - Network Service Rate - Interval Metered $/kW 6.2500 

Retail Transmission Rate - Line and Transformation Connection Service 
Rate - Interval Metered  $/kW 1.0000 

The Order, as orginally issued, stated:  

Retail Transmission Rate - Network Service Rate - Interval Metered $/kW 6.1200 

Retail Transmission Rate - Line and Transformation Connection Service 
Rate - Interval Metered  $/kW 0.9500 
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The OEB has issued a final Tariff of Rates and Charges and updated model at this time. 

Any questions relating to this letter should be directed to Kelli Benincasa at 
Kelli.Benincasa@oeb.ca or at 416-440-7624. The OEB’s toll-free number is 1-888-632-
6273. 

Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
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